
                                                      
 
 
NOTICE TO MEDIA 
January 3, 2009 
 
A press conference has been scheduled on Monday, January 4 at 10:30 
a.m. at the Crackerbox 25 store in Mayflower.  Crackerbox owner Lewis 
Gardner will be present to answer questions, along with Lottery officials.  
The store is located at 547 Highway 365. (Directions:  Take exit 135 off I-
40W, turn left on 365/89 and follow that road about 1.7 miles.  Crackerbox 
25 is on the right.). 
 
 
 
For more information:  Julie Baldridge, julie.baldridge@arkansas.gov, 683-1877  
                                             
 
   


